June 1999
Greetings Fellow Humanists and Friends!

June meeting dates for the Humanist Society of Metropolitan New York are as follows, and both are at the
Moonstruck Cafe, Third Avenue at 31st Street, upstairs:

Tuesday, June 8th at 6 PM , the speaker will be the AHA’s Representative to the United Nations, yours truly
Beth Lamont, reporting on the relationship between the United States and the UN. What is happening? What
needs to happen?

Saturday, June 26th at 3PM , the speaker will be Dr. Larry Gell, Director-General of the International Agency for
Economic Development (IAED), who is also an NGO Representative to the United Nations in behalf of that
Organization. Experience in the corporate world has sensitized him to social justice issues. He has been
videotaping NGO meetings for four years and has created an amazing reference library for the Department of
Public Information, including testimony from many of the world’s Indigenous Peoples at special Tribunals. He's a
spellbinding speaker. The IAED Web site is at <http://www.iaed.org/>.

Please bring friends, and bring any information you wish to share with the group in our discussions which will
follow the presentations. Suggestions for future programs are welcome. Who can help with publicity? Your dues
and contributions will help to cover expenses and honoraria. Thank you.

Hope you're having a good summer. Hope to see you soon.
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(914) 588-5284 P.S. Don't forget to check out the Web site at <http://www.corliss-lamont.org/hsmny/>.

Best wishes, Beth K. Lamont



